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SOLDIERS HOME CEMETERY FLAG LAYING

15 members from  South Sound Sea Hawkers helped lay flags 
at the Soldiers Home Cemetery on May 25th for Memorial Day. 

More on page 3



Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events
JUNE 18, 2024

MEETING 
The Ram Restaurant
10019 59th Ave. SW

Lakewood, WA 98499
\Doors open at 6:00 pm for dinner

Meeting at 7:00 pm

JUNE 23, 2024
JUNE BUNCO

CANYON TERRACE CLUBHOUSE
9314 Canyon Road E
Puyallup, WA 98371
Charity: Sunny Sky’s

Doors open 12:45pm, Start 1:30 pm

JULY 14, 2024
SOUTH SOUND SEA HAWKERS PICNIC

STEWART HEIGHTS PARK
TACOMA

AUGUST 25, 2024
SEA HAWKERS PICNIC

DECEMBER 8, 2024
CHRISTMAS PARTY

CANYON TERRACE CLUBHOUSE
9314 Canyon Road E
Puyallup, WA 98371

RENTON, Wash. – The Seattle Seahawks announced 
today the team’s annual Football Fest at Lumen 
Field will take place Saturday, August 3, 2024. Gates 
will open at 12 pm and practice will begin at 1 pm. 
Tickets are on sale at seahawks.com/footballfest.

Seahawks Football Fest offers fans an exclusive 
opportunity to watch the team practice at Lumen 
Field in a fun atmosphere. Fans will enjoy 
entertainment from Seahawks Dancers, Blue Thunder, 
and Blitz, along with special post-practice interaction 
with the players and coaches, including autographs, 
football toss, giveaways and more. In addition to 
practice, fans will enjoy drink specials at the Cityside 
Bars, live music in the Muckleshoot Heritage Plaza, 
and activities for the whole family including face 
painting, inflatable slides and photo ops.

Tickets for Seahawks Football Fest start at $12. 
Parking will be available in the Lumen Field garage 
and North Lot for $20.

TRAINING CAMP
Get ready for Training Camp. The schedule for 
training camp will be announced on June 25th.

SEAHAWKS SCHEDULE
The Seahawks schedule is attached. Single game 
tickets are available at seahawks.com.

AWAY GAME TRAVEL PACKAGES
Away game travel packages are available from 
sportsfanstravel.com for games in Atlanta, New 
England and Detroit. Check it out.

SEAHAWKS INFORMATION



 This was John and Karin Roberts first time 
helping. Always great when any of our  Veterans 
shows up. Thanks to John, Augustine Haro and 
Ron Logan for attending and helping out. 
Groups in attendance were South Sound Sea 
Hawkers, South Puget Carpenters Society (1st 
time helping), JBLM, Scouts, Amazon, Church 
Groups and Knights of Columbus. Largest 
showing  of people ever they figured.
South Sound Sea Hawkers’ members then 
headed to Tim’s Kitchen in Orting for breakfast. 
We even had a tiny Birthday celebration for 
Augustine Haro and sang Happy Birthday.   
Happy Birthday Auggie. Thanks everyone that 
volunteered and attended. It’s always an honor 
and pleasure to be doing this.

OLD SOLDIERS CEMETERY LAYING THE FLAGS



MAY MEETING
25 members attended the meeting at the Ram to 

listen to our Guest Speaker, Rob Rang. Once again it 
was a pleasure having him here. 

Jason Tonioli told us about his upcoming event  for 
Lawn Boys School and passed out a flyer. 

More info on this will be shared soon.
Lots of questions  from our members and wonderful 

insight  from Rob on his thoughts and findings. 
Also he commented on the newest Draft Picks. 

Definitely going to be an interesting Season. 
Some wonderful Raffle prizes were won, 
and tonight’s member’s drawing was a 

Seahawks Etched Glass that went to Howard Burrow.
Thanks to everyone who attended. 

Next meeting will be June 18th.



Another wonderful turnout for our 
South Sound Sea Hawkers Bunco. 

Taco Bar was a hit. 
Tons of yummy food and desserts. 

Raised over $400 for our Charity. Thanks to all 
that attended. So many laughs today as people 

were hollering BUNCO throughout the Clubhouse.  
Wonderful Raffle Prizes were won by Ron Logan, 

Karin Roberts, Traisee Annette Brunz, Marilyn 
Moorhead and Angie Deren. A funfilled day 

indeed. Only one more Bunco left for this season 
on June 23rd.  Hope to see you all there.

MAY BUNCO



OLD SOLDIERS CEMETERY PICKING UP FLAGS

Six of our  South Sound Sea Hawkers  
helped pick up Flags at the Cemetery today. 

Thanks, Deanna Roe,  Ron Logan,  Cindi 
Lang, Catrina Ferguson  and Colin Mitchell  

who joined me today.  
Another great turnout of the Scouts and the 
Carpenters Society. After wards we headed 

to Tim’s Kitchen In Orting for breakfast.



MOTHER2 MANY FUNDRAISER
A fun evening with some of our South Sound Sea Hawkers  

at M2M ‘s Banquet and Fundraiser.







Join us for Join us for June June BuncoBunco
Sunday

June 23, 2024
Canyon Terrace Clubhouse

at  9314 Canyon Road E
Puyallup, WA 98371

Doors open at 12:45 pm
Start at 1:30 pm

The Club will provide the fixings for sandwiches.
Guests are asked to bring a salad

or other summertime favorite. 
We will have bottled water and pop available

Questions or RSVP please contact
Sue at 253-468-6565

hawkette@comcast.net

We are fundraising for
Sunny Sky’s Rescue

$25$25
IncludesIncludes

Lunch & Play
Lunch & Play

Cash Prizes 

Cash Prizes for Bunco
for Bunco

DrawingsDrawings

availableavailable



Meeting June 18, 2024
at The Ram in Lakewood.

Dinner/Social Hour 6:00 pm
Meeting 7:00 pm

If you have any information
for the newsletter send to Cindi Lang 

at langcindi4852@comcast.net

SEAHAWK RAFFLE ITEMS
If you see different Seahawk items on sale, 
pick them up for the raffle and you will be 

reimbursed by the club.

South Sound Website:
•  www.southsoundseahawkers.com
Facebook:
•  South Sound Sea Hawkers

If you have any ideas for speakers for
the meetings please get in touch with 

Deanna Roe at
snoopy19572004@yahoo.com

	 President	 Vice-President	 Treasurer	 Secretary

Deanna Roe
253-229-8718

snoopy19572004@yahoo.com

Colin Mitchell
704-491-0227

cmitchell.sssh@gmail.com

Sue Farley
253-468-6565

hawkette@comcast.net

Cindi Lang
253-219-0756

langcindi4852@comcast.net

Your Chapter Officers

I’M
 IN

GO HAW
KS

If  you know of  any charities or fun events that the 
chapter might be interested in, please contact Diana 
Kain at dianamkain@gmail.com with any ideas on 
how the chapter could help. 

Two of our members, Sue Farley  and Marilyn 
Moorhead,  volunteered at The Fishing with 

Heros  Fundraiser. Wendell Marler takes 
Retired and Active Duty Veterans as well as 

First Responders fishing on a 
private Lake in Port Orchard. 

They don’t need a license, all gear is 
provided, he fixes them a BBQ lunch and 
sends them home with a full tackle xbox, 

and rod and reel.
What an amazing way to give back

 and an amazing event. 
Great job ladies and way to go to Wendell. 
Congrats on your 10th year of doing this.

Please let any Veterans or First Responders 
you know about this wonderful event.


